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14 July 2022

INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE 22-020

Thank you for your information request, received on 20 June 2022. You asked the London
Legacy Development Corporation (Legacy Corporation) to provide the following information
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA):

“I am requesting the following information:

- To date (2022, or 2021) how many, or what percentage, of the 11,500 homes that
have been built on the area overseen by the LLDC, can be accurately described as
‘affordable housing'? Definitions of affordable housing being 'social rented housing',
'immediate housing for sale' or immediate housing for rent'. For more information
see https.//www.communities-ni.qov.uk/articles/definition-affordable-

housing and/or https.//assets.publishing.service.qov.uk/qovernment/uploads/system/
uploads/attachment _data/file/1005759/NPPFE _July 2021.pdf Annex 2. “

The Legacy Corporation in its role as Local Planning Authority publishes an Annual
Monitoring Report (AMR) which provide the latest information on housing permissions and
housing completions each year and this includes information on the amount of affordable
housing that this includes. The last AMR was published in July 2021 and can be viewed and
downloaded from the Legacy Corporation website here amr-2020-21 22-july-21.ashx
(queenelizabetholympicpark.co.uk). The most relevant tables are Table 21 (page 59)
Affordable Housing Permitted since 2014, and Table 23 (page 63) Affordable Housing
Completed Since 2014. The next AMR is due to be published at the end of July 2022 and
will include updated information and some additional detail to that previously published.

It should be noted that the definition of affordable housing used in recording and reporting
this data is consistent with the National Planning Policy Framework and within those
definitions also includes the definitions give in the London Plan, for example the ‘Affordable
Rent’ category includes Social Rent and London Affordable Rent.

If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a request for an
internal review of our response, you should write to:

Deputy Chief Executive
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London Legacy Development Corporation
Level 9

5 Endeavour Square

Stratford

E20 1JN

Email: FOl@londonlegacy.co.uk

Please note: requests for internal reviews received more than forty workings days after the
initial response will not be handled.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal.

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information
Commissioner’s Office:

Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

SK9 5AF

Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45

Website www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

FOI / EIR Co-ordinator
London Legacy Development Corporation





